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Planning Committee Business during the Covid 19 crisis 

May 2020 

Outcome of business sheet circulated 7/5/20 

 

1. Consultations on planning applications  

An application for an extension at 641 Birmingham Rd was circulated on 18th May. So far I have received two 

responses. The deadline for comments to me is 6th June. 

I circulated details on 4th May of an application relating to Perryfields, (alterations to the junction of Fox Lane and 

Rock Hill). Cllrs Gillespie and McEldowney both indicated that they do not consider it necessary to comment (a view 

supported by Cllr Baker). No further comments were received and therefore no response was submitted to 

Bromsgrove DC.  

2. Approval of minutes 

Three responses were received ratifying of the notes of the inquorate meeting held on 20/2/2.  

It was agreed that the recommendations made at the inquorate meeting held on 20 February 2020 be ratified.  

 

3. To consider the publication of an advice note on commenting on planning applications 

One response was received agreeing the preparation of an advice note.     

It was agreed that a draft advice note be prepared. 

4. Review of Planning Log  

Log 776 has been noted.  

 

Jim Quinn 

Assistant Parish Clerk, Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council  

 

 


